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TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

The Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance (NEEA) will give a presentation to the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) at a recessed open 

meeting on November 15, 2013.  NEEA is a non-profit organization funded by Northwest 

Utilities, the Bonneville Power Administration and the Energy Trust of Oregon.  NEEA 

works in collaboration with their stakeholders and strategic market partners to accelerate 

the market adoption of energy-efficient products, technologies and practices within 

homes, business and industry. 

 

NEEA representatives will give the presentation describing its draft 2015 - 2019 strategic 

plan to the Commission and will respond to questions from the Commissioners and the 

public. 

 

The public is invited to attend NEEA's presentation at a recessed open meeting of the 

Commission to be held on Friday, November 15, 2013, at 1:30 p.m.  The meeting will 

be held at the Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 

S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. 
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Additional information regarding NEEA can be found at the organization’s website: 

http://www.nwalliance.org.  Questions regarding the presentation and the meeting may be 

addressed to Commission Policy Advisor Yochi Zakai by e-mail at yzakai@utc.wa.gov 

or by calling (360) 664-1207.  

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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